
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 16, 2017 

 

Thank you for your interest in joining our WLE STEM CLUB! The 

purpose of our STEM CLUB is to provide a fun, engaging 

environment for students to learn about Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Mathematics.  

 

Students in grades K-5 are encouraged to apply. Applications will 

be available in September.   Intermediate STEM enthusiasts will 

meet in the fall and Primary in the spring (dates to be announced).  

Due to the number of applicants, please have your student 

complete the application questions in their entirety and all 

applications must be STUDENT WRITTEN!!! 

  


